
Notice 

DAC/N-08/2021-22, dt.19.05.2021 

 

This is for the information of all concerned that 

the college website www.dacollege.org can now 

be seen in a redesigned format. All concerned 

may please visit the website according to their 

convenience. 

 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 
Dated 19.05.2021       


